## Middle Syndicate Triathlon 2017

20th February 2017

## Dear Parents

This year the Middle Syndicate are hosting a compulsory triathlon event for Year 3-4 children to take part in. Each child will complete a **swim**, **scooter and run** around the Geraldine Primary School grounds.

We are going to hold this event on the afternoon of Tuesday 28th February with a postponement date of Thursday 2nd March.

If you wish to come along and watch your child/children take part in this event we will be starting at 1.30pm with Year 4 students, followed by Year 3.

This event will not be competitive and children will not be timed. It is purely about enjoyment and taking part.

Please ensure that your child is wearing suitable footwear on this day and they have a drink bottle. All children will need a helmet (please let your child's teacher know if you do not have access to a helmet). Scooters can be shared between siblings in the syndicate.

If you are interested in helping out on this afternoon please see your child's teacher and they may assign you to help out with showing children which direction to run in or scooter in.

Thanks
Middle Syndicate Teachers
Jo Drake, Cathy Taiaroa, Kirsty Smith, Elizabeth Murray, Sarah McCone

